
From: Rael, Rudy E.
To: ""Diane Hoelzer" (Diane@goodwinengineers.com)"
Cc: Carrillo, Abiel X.
Subject: 6309 Camino Alto NW
Date: Friday, December 16, 2016 9:01:00 AM
Attachments: image001.gif

Ms. Hoelzer,
 
This email is being sent in lieu of an attached comment letter in order to
expedite our comments.
Response to comments should continue to be included in the resubmittal. A reply
to these comments via email will not be considered a resubmittal.
 
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 12/12/16, the
above referenced Grading and Drainage plan dated 12/9/16
cannot be approved for Grading Permit or Building Permit until the following
comments are addressed:
 

·        Provide flows exiting the rear yard, these flows are to enter the existing
pond on the west side of Kimmick St.

·        Provide the proper size openings in the rear walls for cross lot draining.
·        Provide a note on the plans requiring the openings to be 3” above grade.
·        Provide a note stating that retaining walls and garden walls require a

separate permit. Also let the owner or contractor
Know that the retaining wall requires an engineer certified plan. If you are
not the engineer for the walls provide a note
Stating that walls are being certified by others.

·        Provide a note about the Special Flood Hazard Area (SFHA).
·        Provide a note that a Pad Certification is required before pad is poured.

 
If you should have any questions feel free to contact me or Abiel Carrillo at
924-3986.
 
 
Rudy E. Rael, CE, CFM
Engineer Assistant, Hydrology
Planning Department
600 2nd St. NW Suite 201
Albuquerque NM 87102
(505) 924-3977
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